
Thank you for your comment, mark schluter.
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The development of large-scale solar installations in the Southwest US is a matter of great strategic importance that should be
pursued quickly with every resource available to us. The environmental impact of this activity on public land appears minimal,
and even trivial, compared with the impact of hydrocarbon-based energy which leads to (for example) accelerated planetary
warming, global war, oil spills, and the continued economic enrichment of hostile, terrorist nations, all of which will ultimately
destroy us. 


